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Respect Ourselves, Respect others, Respect our World, Love God 
 
 
14th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to those parents who joined us at Mass on Thursday when our Year 5 children 
attended Our Lady Star of the Sea for the 9am Mass. It was wonderful to see you all and 
I am sure you will agree how beautifully our children represented our school.  Fr Anthony 
supported the children throughout the Mass and it was a fantastic experience for all. 
 
This week our Year 4 children will be attending Mass and Mass this week will be at the 
later time of 9.15am.   You are very welcome to come along – it would be lovely to see as 
many parents and carers as possible. 
 
Due to Year 3’s Ukulele concert rehearsals, we have made a slight amendment to the 
rota and the amended rota is shown below.   
 
The dates that the children will be attending for this term are as follows: 

• Thursday 10th November at 9.15am – Year 5 

• Thursday 17th November at 9.15am – Year 4 

• Thursday 24th November at 9.15am – Year 2 

• Thursday 8th December at 9.15am – Year 1 and Year 3 

• Thursday 15th December at 9.15am – Reception and Year 6 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs M Smith 
Deputy Headteacher 
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